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City, Ontario
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Managing your housing charge account during this difficult time.

Dear ________,

The impacts of COVID-19 are being felt throughout our community and around the world. Federal and provincial governments are working on measures to help address the financial challenges resulting from this epidemic. While we await the full realization of these measures, we remain focused on keeping our tenants housed. Your health, safety and well-being is a top priority.

To support households most effected during these unprecedented times, the Region of Peel has provided the following direction to (Co-op name)
•
Members have the option to cancel pre-authorized payments 

•
Insufficient funds (NSF) fees will not be charged to members accounts

•
Late payment fees will not be applied to member accounts

•
No eviction notices will be sent or filed with the Landlord and Tenant Board

If you are unable to pay your rent in full or on time, please contact the management office. We would be happy to work with you to make alternative arrangements.

Should you have any questions regarding the above information please contact your management office at (xxx) xxx-xxxx.
If you require other supports to help meet your basic needs, such as financial assistance, food assistance, housing supports, etc. please visit peelregion.ca or call the Region of Peel at 905-791-7800. 

Thank you for your co-operation,
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